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The UUAA North Group was formed in 2015 by people who live in or near the north side of Ann 

Arbor, to provide opportunity for discussion, conversation and community outside of the formal service 

structure of UUAA.  In 2018 we expanded to include UUAA members in other geographical areas of 

Ann Arbor.  We meet monthly with an attendance ranging from twelve to fifteen participants.  

In 2019 we shifted from rotating meetings between homes of participants to a meeting room at Glacier 

Hills to facilitate participation to those who require level entry accessibility.  

During the Covid-19 lock-down, and effective with the April 2020 meeting, we moved to a virtual 

meeting via Zoom.  


